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the next few weeks, and come prepared to offer your 
thoughts at our Populace Meeting onNovember 17th. 

We will be offering pizza as a bribe for attendance!
And lastly, we would like to say a huge THANK YOU

to Lady Isolde, Mistress Ellyn and their 
event staff team for Calafia                                                       

A                                             Anniversary . They have put                                                    
an incredible amount of   

work into this event, 
and we know it will 

be lovely! We are 
also looking 
forward to a 
new take on 

the Winter 
Arts/Yule event 

coming up in 
December.This 

will be an afternoon 
event with a feast in 

the evening and dancing 
afterwards, where we will 

celebrate the arts in Calafia and            
start a lot of great new yule traditions. 

We hope everyone will come check out this 
new imagining of a long-running event!

In service to Calafia,

Guy Rand and Muirrenn
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Greetings, Calafia!
It is hard to believe another Calafia Anniversary 

is upon us - our fourth one already, marking the 
beginning of our fourth year! How time flies. It 
has been an honor to serve the Barony for the 
last 3 years, and we are looking 
forward to our final two 
years with much anti-
cipation. There are 
a lot of projects 
we've ticked 
off our to-do 
list, and a lot 
more still to 
go. We strive 
to meet the 
Barony's 
needs as best 
we are able, and 
hope we are doing 
enough. We trust our 
outspoken and opinion-
atedpopulace to let us know 
if there is something we've missed 
or could improve on!

As such, we are preparing for our annual State 
of the Barony meeting, where we will discuss 
how things have gone for the past year, plans for 
programing and projects for the upcoming year, 
and any concerns facing members of the 
populace as individuals or for the Barony as a 
whole. One topic that we will be discussing is the 
idea of cliques in the SCA. This is a topic we have 
seen come up a lot on Social media this past 
year, and it seems to be something that is a 
concern to a number of people. So we'd like to 
hear your thoughts on cliques/clique behavior in 
the SCA in general, but specifically in Calafia.Is 
this a problem here at home? Is this something 
that has affected you directly? What are some 
things that we could do to address this issue and 
improve things? Please think about this over


